From: Greg Toben

Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 12:54 PM
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>

Cc: Greg Toben

Subject: [EXT] Deuel Harvest North wind project

| am a landowner and resident of this project. | have always believed that we have to be proactive with projects that
will make our county stronger and beneficial. Our county is mostly ag based for revenue so any new project should be
supported. This project would do just that as it would help county, townships, Schools and community. The local officals
have done a hard job, but have listened many hours to the Pro and Cons from people (Many of the same ones and quite
a few that don’t even reside in our county) and have come up with better Ordiances to try to please everyone, but as
you have witnessed it never does. | believe the majority of the residents of Deuel County support this project but most
are like me, THE SILENT MAJORITY and we are not as vocal as the Non-sayers. | hope that you will approve this project
for the betterment of Deuel County . Thank You Greg Toben _ Clear Lake SD 57226

- A lifelong ag resident of Deuel County





